From: Ira Brinn

To: Lee Eng Tan
Subject: Solar Energy Use In Florida
Date: Friday, June 19, 2015 8:12:51 AM

As a resident of Broward County | would like to support facilitating the use of solar energy in our state. The
present situation which allows my power company (FPL) to control the economic question for private installation
and use of solar energy is untenable because of the obvious financial vested interest of FPL. In addition to
diminishing the cost of energy for Florida residents, amplifying the rights of state residents to install solar panels
and connect to the power grid will substantially decrease our contribution to Climate Change, which is such a

great threat, especially to our state.

Sincerely, Ira Mark Brinn
452 Briarwood Circle
Hollywood, FL 33024



